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Tilstock Logo
Our logo has been finalised and you will 
start to see it around the school and on 
the website. 

Next week you will receive a letter         
detailing how to order uniform.

Summer Fayre
We will be holding our Summer Fayre on 
Saturday 23rd June from 11am to 3pm. 
The event will take place on the school 
field and it promises to be a wonder-
ful event, with refreshments, games and 
many local stalls already confirmed.

We will be holding a meeting at school 
on Friday 4th May at 2pm if any parents 
would like to come and offer their help and 
support in organising the event.
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Facebook Page
We will be launching a brand new         
Facebook page in the coming weeks



Mr. Spicer’s Riddle
		  What has to be broken before 	
		  you can use it?		

		  Last week’s answer: ‘Short’ 
becomes ‘Shorter’ when you add 2 letters 
to it.

Values
Reverend Elaine has visited this week to 
work with the children on exploring school 
values. This week she has been focusing 
on ‘Tilstock is smiling’.
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Breakfast Club
From Monday 30th April, Breakfast Club 
will be run by teaching staff whilst we    
undergo recruitment. 

Could we therefore please ask you that 
you book sessions in advance to ensure 
that someone is there to welcome your 
child?

If you are interested in becoming our 
Breakfast Club leader then please come 
in and speak to Miss Hamilton and she 
will explain how to apply.

Seaside Day
On Friday 11th May, Acorns will be         
exploring their topic through a ‘Seaside 
Day’. Children are invited to come to the 
school in their summer clothes (shorts, t-
shirts, hats). 

They will then be taking part in a range of 
holiday related activities    before enjoying 
ice cream and a Punch and Judy show. 

To help with the cost of the resources, we 
are asking for contributions of £2 per child 
to be paid on the day.




